
Police  becoming  increasingly
concerned  for  welfare  of
missing teenager

Police  in  West  Lothian  are
appealing for information to help
trace a missing teenager from the
Winchburgh area.
Brooke Hunter, 15, was last seen around 2.30pm on Friday, 14
March, 2025, in the Beatlie Road area of the town.

She is described as 5ft 2in tall, of slim build, with long
brown hair. She was last seen wearing a pink White Fox branded
hoodie, a black body warmer, black leggings and Nike Jordan
trainers. She was carrying a grey tote bag.

Inspector David Macmillan, of Livingston Police station said:
“We are becoming increasingly concerned for Brooke’s welfare
and want to ensure she is safe and well.

“We are asking anyone who may have seen her since last Friday,
or who has any information on her whereabouts, to get in
touch.”

Anyone with information is asked to contact Police Scotland on
101, quoting incident number 4431 of 14 March.
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